
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 

Newsletter 16 July 2021  

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers, 

 

We have come to the end of a very busy week and an exciting and 

productive year; I am sure that everyone is looking forward to a very well-

earned break. 

 

At this time of year, we have to say goodbye to some of our children and 

families. We all wish you the best as you embark towards pastures new. 

Step out with confidence and take new opportunities in your stride, 

remembering that you are always part of our St Gregory’s family and we 

are very proud of you. 

 

Today we said goodbye to Miss Williams who has been with us for this year 

as maternity cover. We all thank her for all the hard work and care of the 

children.  Mr Williams and Mrs Shurvinton will also be moving on to new 

ventures. We thank them for their services to the school. We wish them 

every success and happiness, they will all be greatly missed.   

Thank you to the PTA. They continue to have such an energetic drive 

working tirelessly for the good of the pupils. This year they have organised 

many events, which have all been a tremendous success.  

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for their 

commitment, drive and contributions throughout the year. I am privileged 

to have such a wonderful team here and we are all looking forward to 

working with your fantastic children next year. 

On behalf of all of us at St Gregory’s, I would like to wish you and your 

families a wonderful and restful summer. 

The children will return on Thursday 2nd September. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Yuen 
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Term Ends: Friday 16th July 2021 

 

Term Dates 2021/2022 

 

Advent Term  

Term starts – Thursday 2 September 

2021 

 

Half Term 21 October – 31 October 

 

Please note school will be closed 

on Friday 26 November 2021 for 

Staff INSET Day 

 

Term ends – 17 December 2021 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

School Trip to Hamerton Zoo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good bye and Good Luck to our Year 6 Children 

Today we met virtually with our Year 6 children and staff team. We reflected 

on the words of St Oscar Romero, “Aspire not to have more, but to be more.”  

…and the words of St John Paul 11, 

“Dear Young people, let yourselves be taken by the light of Christ, and 

spread that light wherever you are.”  

Remember year 6 to have the confidence and believe in yourself as we 

believe in you. 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, our children went to Hamerton Zoo. They 

had an amazing day. It was wonderful to see their excited 

faces boarding the coaches. This is the first school trip in a 

long time! The sun was shining and the children explored the 

various parts of the Zoo. We were incredibly proud of our 

children during the trip – they were so well behaved.  Some 

other visitors to the Zoo that day even spoke to a couple of 

our teachers to compliment our school on the children’s 

exemplary behaviour. 

 

End of Year Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There was lots of 

excitement – so 

much to see . . . 

. . . Everything from 

very loud tigers to 

really quiet turtles . . . 

The children enjoyed 

seeing the funny 

monkeys and chimps 

‘hanging around’! 

We came together for a special end of year assembly. 

Our Children who were awarded the “Gold Star” for this 

term, sat in the special chair to enjoy their moment. 


